
The PG Chambers School is a school and
therapy center dedicated solely to

children with physical and cognitive
disabilities. This month, Greg LaRosa led a

percussion mini-residency which
culminated in a memorable 
concert with the students!

Mini-Residency at
PG Chambers School

The Preschool Program comes to
Clinton Hill Early Learning Center in

Newark! Our partners at Newark School
of the Arts are bringing their Music and

Movement program to these
preschoolers every day after school
through June, and musicians Mark

Timmerman, Kathleen Nester and Greg
LaRosa have joined in on the fun as

guest artists throughout the month of
May. 

Clinton Hill 
Early Learning Center

In May, musicians served more than 800 community members of all ages, 
through 17 events across 4 New Jersey counties.
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Patrons experienced a special 
pre-concert performance at the 

May 30 Matinee concert.
Bart Feller, Naomi Youngstein,
Brennan Sweet, Lucy Corwin, 

Fran Rowell and Jonathan Storck
performed music by J.C. Bach, Franz

Schubert and Heinrich Hofmann
alongside local amateur musicians in
this inaugural Professional-Amateur

(Pro-Am) Chamber Music Event.

In appreciation for all that healthcare
workers do and as part of the

Symphony's "Gratitude Concerts for
Health Workers" series, St. Peter's

University Hospital invited us to
provide music during their staff

Decompression Days. Doctors, nurses
and other staff stopped by to listen to

the music, receive massages and relax!

Wellness Day at
St. Peter’s University Hospital

Professional-Amateur 
Chamber Music Event

As always, thank you for your support of the Community Partners program – 
stay tuned for the next edition of Monthly Highlights!
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